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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Firstly, thank you so much to everyone for 

helping to support the Shoebox appeal.  The 

boxes look great! The boxes will be collected 

from school tomorrow morning, so if anyone 

has any at home they are waiting to bring to 

school, please make sure they come in with 

your child tomorrow morning!  

 

Parents Consultation 

Now we have had everyone back in school for a full half term, we would like to offer 

families a ‘virtual’ parent consultation. The current guidelines state that we cannot have 

parents in school, so staff will be offering telephone consultations to share with you how 

your child has settled in as we move into the second half of this term.  

 

We will be sending out time slots for us to telephone families later this week. Please do 

pop these in your diaries and let us know in advance if you cannot make your allotted time 

slot.  All the appointments will be on the 17th and 19th November, from 3:30pm until 4:30 

pm. We do understand that a big part of parents’ evenings is being able to share your 

children’s work, so the teachers will be putting on some key pieces to our home learning 

platforms, Tapestry ( Year R and 1 ) and Seesaw ( Year 2) for you to look at over the 

coming weeks. 

 

Worship 

This week, we welcomed Mr Hindman, C.E.O of the Bishop Luffa  

Learning Trust and Headteacher of Bishop Luffa to lead one of  

our daily worship sessions. The children were learning all about  

what it takes to be a saint. Most of them are convinced they  

have what it takes and are looking forward to telling you all about it!  

 

Remembrance Day Poppies 

These are available in school from the office if any children or parents wish to make a 

donation to the charity.      Children may bring in their donations and take them to 

the office for a poppy          this week. 

 

Promotional Video 

Finally, the Rumboldswhyke School video is almost ready to go live. We hope that it will be 

on the website next week. Once it is, we will let you know, please do look. It will also give 

you a chance to meet Mrs Harris, the new Head of School from January 2021.  
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